
APPENDIX 17 

From: Esther, Chan  

Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2024 10:15 AM 

To: Gokcan Algul  

Cc: Philip.Bristow  

Subject: RE: URGENT Premises Licence Alaturca, The Lodge, Kingsbury Road, London, NW9 

9HA  

Dear Mr Algul, 

I am writing to confirm my visit at the above premises yesterday to hand deliver the 

attached letter to you in person. 

At the time of my visit, you were advised that the Licensing Police also sent an email 

requesting CCTV footage following a recent incident and awaiting a response from you. I 

understand that you are now in communication with PC Bristow regarding the incident. 

You stated that you intend to close the premises temporarily after this weekend to resolve 

issues connected to the business and will resume business once the issues have been fully 

rectified. 

I would be appreciative if you could confirm in writing the last business day and notify the 

Licensing Authority when you intend to re-open. 

In the meantime, please prepare the requested CCTV footages from both the Police and I 

and contact me to arrange collection.  

Thank you. 

Kind Regards 

Esther Chan 

Licensing Inspector 

Regulatory Services 

Brent Council 

Tel: 0208 937 5303 

 

www.brent.gov.uk 

@Brent_Council 

From: Gokcan Algul   

Sent: 17 January 2024 17:50 



To: Esther, Chan  

Subject: Re: URGENT Premises Licence Alaturca, The Lodge, Kingsbury Road, London, NW9 

9HA  

This is what i mean just because we done 1 mistake they are attacting me  

Sent from Outlook for iOS 

From: Esther, Chan  

Sent: Monday, January 15, 2024 2:29:05 PM 

To: Gokcan Algul  

Cc: Licensing Police  

ENS Noise Team 

 

Subject: RE: URGENT Premises Licence Alaturca, The Lodge, Kingsbury Road, London, NW9 

9HA  

Dear Mr Algul, 

Please find attached letter, which requires your immediate attention.  

Kind Regards 

Esther Chan 

Licensing Inspector 

Regulatory Services 

Brent Council 

Tel: 0208 937 5303 

Mob:  

www.brent.gov.uk 

@Brent_Council 




